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STANDARDS COMMITTEE   30 SEPTEMBER 2008 
 
Statistical return to the Standards Board 
 
Report of City Solicitor 
 
1. At a previous meeting Members requested that the Committee as a 

whole be kept apprised of complaints received.  As reported orally 
previously there were no cases in quarter ended 30 June 2008.  In the 
current quarter ending on 30 September 2008, two complaints have 
been received. 

 
2. In respect of Case No. 1/08 the Assessment Sub-Committee 

determined that the complaint should not be investigated.  This 
decision was upheld by the Review Sub-Committee. 

 
3. With regard to Case No. 2/08 the Assessment Sub-Committee 

determined that one alleged breach of the Code of Conduct should be 
investigated. 

 
4. Recommendations 
 
 That the Committee notes the content of this report. 
 


